
February 2017 
World Book Day (added 24.02.17) 
 

This year we celebrate the 20th World Book Day with a fun filled day of literacy; celebrating 
reading, books, authors and illustrators. The children have been invited to dress up as their 
favourite character, author, as something 'booky' or in bright colours. They can also bring in their 
favourite book from home and can take part in the Reading Photo Challenge. The funniest and 
best photos of the children reading at home on their own or with their families will be displayed in 
school. Good luck and have fun! 

 
Fairtrade Fortnight (added 24.02.17) 
 

The Fairtrade Leadership Group are celebrating Fairtrade Fortnight beginning Monday 27th - 
10th March. The children are selling Fairtrade tuck to classes over the next fortnight and will be 
visiting all the classes on specific days to sell their fruit and goodies. No item will exceed 50p. To 
help the younger members of this leadership group in handling money at this event we would 
really appreciate it if children could have a selection of change with them, rather than notes to 
purchase their tuck shop items. Thank you - Mrs Bloomer and the Fairtrade Leadership Group 

 
Crocus Tea (added 24.02.17) 
 

Primary 3/4 are hosting a Crocus Tea on Wednesday 8th March as part of their Enterprise Topic 
to raise awareness of the need for vaccines to eradicate Polio in Third World Countries. The 
children have made beautiful felt crocus badges and will be selling these over the next fortnight 
to pupils in the school at a cost of 50p. The children will visit classes on a daily basis to sell 
these. If your child would like to buy one to support this amazing social enterprise project then 
please send them with exactly 50p from Monday. Thank you - Mrs Bloomer, Mrs Mackillop and 
Mrs Kirkland  

 
Parents' Evening (added 17.02.17) 

 

A huge thank you to the parents and guardians who attended last night's Parents' Evening at 

Calderwood. There was a great buzz about the school as the pupils showcased their learning 

and we chatted together about their progress. We look forward to having you back in school soon 

for our Parent Open Afternoon so please check back soon for more details about this event. 


